
What we are covering this term: 

 
Literacy: We will be reading and writing 

Poetry, Fiction and Non-fiction texts. 

Our main focus is speaking with increased 

confidence, improved listening and 

reading with understanding. 

 

Numeracy: Counting within 100,  

addition and subtraction facts up to 20, 

recognising 2D and 3D shapes. 

 

Science: Finding out all about ourselves and how 

we live and develop. As the winter draws near, we 

will be thinking about seasonal changes. 

We will be learning about animals and where they live. 

 

Other subjects:  
This term our first topic is called What is in the Box? 

We will be learning about Tutankhamun.  

We will be making crocodiles with a moving part. 

We will be making a fruit salad. 

 

Our second topic is all about Space.

 

Welcome to Year 1 

2017 - 2018 

Term Dates 
4.9.17 – 20.10.17 

30.10.17 – 22.12.17 
    

Half-term holiday 
 23.10.17 – 27.10.17 

 
Training Day 

13.10.17 – school closed 
Parents’ Evenings 

7th and 8th November 
Welcome Meeting 

26
th

 September 9:00am 

 

 

 



 

Welcome to Year 1 

The members of our teaching team are: 

 

        Phase Leader: Mrs Rutter 

        Class Teachers: Miss Jordan                                

                                 Mrs Large 

                                   

        Support Staff:  Mrs Robson-Bain 

         Mrs Fairholm 

                                   Miss Maudling   

           

 

 Organisation 

 

 Doors open at 8:45am and close at 8:55am. 

 Late arrivals must report to the office. 

 Lunch time is from 12:15pm until 1:15pm  

 Home time is at 3:15pm when children are collected from 

the classroom. 

 

P.E. Day is Monday. 

Children need to wear their red school PE t-shirt, shorts or 
leggings and trainers from home.  
New PE t-shirts can be bought from the office for £4. 
 

Uniform – All children are expected to wear a white shirt or polo 

shirt, grey, black or navy trousers or skirt, a red or blue sweatshirt 
and school shoes.  Headscarves, if worn, should be plain, shoulder 
length and either black, blue or red.   Selected items can be 
purchased from the school office.  

Children should not wear jewellery including earrings. 

 

Classroom Promises 
Keep hands and feet to yourself. 

 

Do not interrupt and remember to listen 

carefully to each other. 

 

Remember to say please, thank you and 

excuse me. 

 

Look after your classroom. Keep it tidy. 

 

Remember to line up quietly. 

 

 

Homework 
Your child will be given homework every 

week. Please help them to complete and 

return it to school. 

 

Children should bring their reading folders 

on Mondays. Please practise reading with 

your child. 

Remember your child has a free school 

meal in Year 1. Please ask at the office for 

information. 

 

 


